
ACUSHNET SCHOOL COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF WORKSHOP
SEPTEMBER 17, 2019

The Acushnet School Committee met in the Office of the Superintendent on Tuesday, September 17, 2019 at 5:30
p.m. Members present were Mrs. Tavares, Mrs. Downing, Mrs. Gomes, and Mr. Sumner. Mr. DeTerra was absent.
Dr. Bailey and Mrs. Flynn were also in attendance.

Mrs. Downing called the workshop to order at 5:30 p.m.

FMS CAFETERIA: Dr. Bailey was pleased to report the new lunch schedule is working well.

AES ROOF UPDATE: Mrs. Flynn reported that the MSBA prerequisites will be submitted by the deadline date
of September 26, 2019. A project manager will then be assigned by MSBA.

SOCCER FIELDS UPDATE: Committee members discussed the proposed agreement. Legal advice was
requested regarding a three year site access agreement with an option to extend for an additional two years.
Discussion took place regarding how the fields will be maintained.

COMMUNICATION: Dr. Bailey stated she wiIl continue to strengthen communication among all stakeholders.
This is a goal this year moving forward. •

Mrs. Gomes moved, seconded by Mr. Sumner to adjourn from the workshop at 8:00 p.m. The motion carried
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted, -----
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